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WELCOME STAFF SENATE MEMBERS

Brandi Collins - President
Bettye Williamson - Vice-President
Rhonda Fleming - Secretary
Ryan Taylor - Reporter
Sandra Anderson

Regina Burris

Pam Cooper

Shawna Davis

Brittany Flippo

Luke Heffley

James Higgs

Debra Howard

Danny Jones

Margie Link The Arkansas Tech Staff Senate has been active since
Jeff Mumert October 2014 and and has addressed office hours,
Kim Newman employee evaluations, parking lot issues, and the
Jeff Nichols inclement weather policy. Upcoming and ongoing

David Page topics include child care on campus and paperless forms.

Julia Pope A s
Lindsey Riedmueller MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Roger Trusty

It has been an honor to serve as
the first Staff Senate president.
I have the privilege of working
with a great group of senators
to help make sure that the
concerns of the staff members

are heard by administration. We
have already accomplished
several goals and addressed
many concerns brought forth

during our meetings.
[ encourage everyone to contact their senator with any

ideas or concerns so that Staff Senate can discuss the

matters. Check out our website at www.atu.edu/staffsenate

and let us know what we can do for you.

FOR OUR CONSTITUTION, BY-LAWS, AND MEETING MINUTES, VISIT OUR WEBSITE:
WWW.ATU.EDU/STAFFSENATE



